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23rd February 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As you may already be aware, World Book Day will be celebrated on 4th March this year. Usually, in school, 
we would celebrate by taking part in book related activities in classes and share our favourite books. 
Unfortunately, this year this will not be possible as many children are not in school.  However, there are still 
lots of activities that you could take part in at home to celebrate books and reading. 
 

On the world book day website, there are live events for children to stream with authors. These are 
happening between the 3rd and 5th of March. Follow the link to find out more and see which events are 
appropriate for your child: https://www.worldbookday.com/events/  
 

You might want to take part in our challenge to create a scene from a book. You could use junk modelling, lego, 
baking or anything else you can think of. Here is an example that I have made. Children could share their scenes 
with their teacher at their googlemeet or email it to the office so that we can feature them on the school blog. 
 

  
 

This year, children will be given their World Book Day token digitally, they can use this to buy either one of 
the £1 books from a participating retailer or they can use it as a £1 contribution towards a book. To collect 
your digital book token please click the link below: 
https://www.worldbookday.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/booktoken_PrimaryUK.pdf  

   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Clark 
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